
Seattle Pacific’s Tuition Reimagined program, which takes effect in Fall 2021, addresses the consistent 
educational barrier presented by rising tuition costs – tuition will be cut by 25%, and new scholarships will 
be introduced.  https://spu.edu/tuition-reimagined 
 
During the last presidential election, popular vote did not match up with election results. “As we 
approach this November’s election,” SPU Professor Emeritus of History Bill Woodward points out, “fears 
have grown that it could happen again.” Read Dr. Woodward’s analysis of the benefits and drawbacks of 
the Electoral College here: https://spu.edu/about-spu/events/constitution-day/archive/constitution-day-
2020 
 
Many of us are feeling cooped up, especially with a few rainy days on the way. If you’re looking for a 
relaxing and cozy day in, you may want to grab a blanket and order some takeout from one of the many 
food trucks Seattle has to offer: https://spu.edu/stories/articles/seattle-food-trucks/ 
 
The historic building formerly known as Alexander Hall was renamed “Alexander and Adelaide Hall” to 
commemorate the significant contributions of Adelaide Beers. Her efforts continue to impact many 
alumnae:  https://spu.edu/stories/articles/making-their-mark/ 
 
Award-winning soloist and collaborative artist Dainius Vaičekonis shares an insider’s look at Lithuania’s 
liberation from the Soviet Union, an experience which taught him to “see the world with grateful eyes.” 
https://spu.edu/stories/articles/what-freedom-means-to-me/ 
 
SPU’s 2020 Days of Common Learning, October 5-9, are hosted virtually this year. Former presidential 
candidate Andrew Yang will bring us the keynote address, “The Future of Work in the Age of a Pandemic, 
Sociopolitical Disruption, and Rapid Technological Change,” on Friday, October 9. 
@AndrewYang https://spu.edu/administration/faculty-life-office/events/days-of-common-learning-
2020 #SPUDCL 
 
SPU faculty and local church leaders invite students and community members to participate in “For Such 
a Time as This,” a virtual forum on race and faith. The forum will take place on October 20 at 6:30 p.m. 
Register here: https://spu.edu/academics/seattle-pacific-seminary/news-archive/seminary-
news/2020/for-such-a-time 
 
Snowvember Tradition is tomorrow! It’s drive-in movie night, and The Grinch (2018) will be screened in 
the Emerson Parking Lot at 6:30 p.m. and 9 p.m. Drive in or join online via teleparty! RSVP 
here: https://spu.campuslabs.com/engage/event/6570569 
 
Students: You can schedule a remote academic coaching appointment with the Center for Learning for 
expert help in time management, study strategies, note taking, and 
more. https://spu.edu/administration/center-for-learning/schedule-cfl  
 
The SPU Office of Inclusive Excellence invites all SPU students, faculty, and staff to the virtual event “Tell 
the Whole Story” with Sheila Wise Rowe, author of Healing Racial Trauma: The Road to 
Resilience tomorrow, November 13, from 12-1 p.m. Register 
here: https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/OfficeofInclusiveExcellence@spu.edu/bookings/s/sN8
SAT-O006b3pILKaUcMw2  
 


